
Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  

December 15, 2022 

Association Staff: 
Rick Ellison - Director of Missions       

Nate Diehl - GARM/Campus Ministries Director 
Marsha Laird - Executive Ministry Assistant  

Angie Estes - Clerk/Ministry Assistant 
Steve Brooks - Operations Manager 

Jason Reasor - PATHWAYS Counselor 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE: 

 
Barnwell Baptist 
Interim/PT Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
barnwellbaptst@gmail.com 
Or mail to: 
7780 US Hwy 98 
Fairhope, AL  36532 
Bromley Baptist  
Bi-vocational Pastor 
Email resume to: 
bromleybaptist316@att.net 
 
 

Durant Chapel Baptist  
Part-time Youth Minister 
Email resume to: 
kquinley@gmail.com  
 

Fairhope Avenue Baptist 
Pianist  Email resume to:  
fairhopeavenue@outlook.com 
FBC Foley 
PT Position  Media Tech for AV 
Please send resume to: 
office@fbcfoley.com 
FBC Foley 
Interim Worship Leader 
Please send resume to: 
offce@fbcfoley.com 
 
 
 

First Baptist Gulf Shores 
Early Growth Center:  
FT/PT Childcare Worker   
Email resume to: 
egc@fbcgulf.com 
 

 
 

Hamilton Baptist 
Pianist:  Paid, Weekly, Year 
Round  
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
Hamilton Baptist 
Bi-Vocational Music Minister 
Email resume to: 
hamiltonbaptist3037@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Nursery Worker  
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Loxley First Baptist 
Part-time Worship Leader 
Email resume to: 
info@fbcloxley.com 
Magnolia Springs Baptist 
Part-time Youth Leader 
Email resume to:  
pastorgreg2@gmail.com  
Or call Pastor Greg at 
(812)746-8589 
 
 

Perdido Beach Baptist  
Part-time Music Leader 
Sunday AM service. Contact  
Patsy Dobbs 251-986-8746 or  
Johnny Schwartz 251-747-4062 
 
 
 

Southside Baptist 
Pianist  
Email resume to: 
susnconway@aol.com 
FBC Spanish Fort 
Nursery Coordinator 
Email resume to: 
contact@fbcspanishfort.com 
Or mail to: 
8353 Spanish Fort Blvd 
Spanish Fort, AL  36527 

NEED FOLDING CHAIRS AND THE RACK TO STORE THEM ON? 

 
Bethel Baptist Church is wanting to donate these to any of our BBA 

churches that need them.  They are available for immediate pick up! Please 
contact Dennis Stastka @ (251)979-5846 

Pathway Counselor, Jason Reasor 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Individual and Family Counseling in Baldwin County. 
Please call 251-639-1022 to make appointment 

 
GOD'S GIFTS AT CHRISTMAS  

 
One of my favorite Christmases was at the home of my grandparents 

when I was a child. Their two story white frame home was built 
around 1900 with high ceilings and there had been fireplaces in each 

room. In Indiana there was often snow at that time of year. 
  

There was a gigantic Christmas tree full of big lights and presents in 
front of a stairway. A number of us cousins sat in front of the  

Christmas tree in anticipation 
 

What are some of your reflections about special Christmases in your 
life? As we look back we are reminded of times that God has blessed 
us because of His great .love . He actually showers us everyday with 

his blessings. Of course, God's greatest love was sending His Son 
Jesus to be born at Bethlehem for our salvation. 

 
As we celebrate Christmas it is a time to reflect on God's goodness to 
us. It is also a time to commit ourselves to serving Him through our 
local church, especially through Christ's great command to carry the 

gospel to the world.    
 

Rick Ellison 
Director of Missions 

 
                                                                CHURCH TAX CONFERENCE 
                                                                  
                                                                            January 11, 2023 
                                                                      10:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
                                                                  First Baptist Church Silverhill 
                                                                      15898 Silver Hill Avenue 
                                                                         Silverhill, AL  36576 
 
 
This conference will cover several special emphases including IRS forms 
and deadlines, what is taxable, social tax rules about ministers and housing 
allowance and contribution rules.  The cost of the event is $15 per person 
and covers lunch and materials. 
 
You can register online @ alsbom.org/event/church-tax-conference  
There are multiple dates to choose from, so make sure to register for the  
January 11, 2023 event. 
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